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Mr Shane Scott

Glendell Tenements Pty Ltd
666 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

23/06/2021
Dear Mr Scott

Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD-9349)
Request for Additional Information

The Department is continuing to progress its assessment of the Glendell Continued Operations
Project (SSD-9349) and has received further feedback from the Biodiversity Conservation Division
within the Department regarding the assessment of Commonwealth matters required in
accordance with Bilateral Agreement between the Commonwealth and the NSW Governments.

The Department requests that you provide the following additional information:

e an assessment of the likelihood of occurrence of all Matters of National Environmental
Significance (MNES) with potential to be impacted by the Project, including migratory species,
and whether these entities require an assessment of significance; and

e an assessment of the potential for built structures within the Project area to provide roosting
habitat for the Large-eared Pied Bat.

You are requested to provide this additional information by Friday 23 July 2021. If you are unable to
provide the requested information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit
to, a timeframe detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Fittell on 02 4908 6896 or via email at
Joe.Fittell@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Yt

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
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